
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: July 21, 2020 
Subject: 2020 San Bernardino County Water Conference 
 
 
  
At the June Board Meeting the Board considered attendance of the 2020 San 
Bernardino Water Conference.  Considering the COVID19 Pandemic the Board took no 
action on this event.   
 
Since last month’s Board meeting the conference has been changed to a Virtual 
Conference on Friday August 14, 2020 from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm. The cost to attend is 
$65.00 per person. The original price was $120.00 per person. 
 
An updated schedule of speakers is attached for your reference. 
 
Additional costs to the District would be director compensation of $100. 
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Our panel will share some of the region’s best practices from the past decade.
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